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School Grid - School Dinner Ordering System 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Oak View have been using the School Grid website as our school dinner ordering 
system since last year however there are still a large number of children’s meals that 
are not being ordered at home.  
 
It is really easy to use and allows parents/carers to order and pay for their child’s meal 
in advance for each day, for the whole week or the whole term.  
 
If you have not done so already, please log on to the School Grid website to create 
your account. By logging into your School Grid account you can pre-book meals from 
the Hertfordshire Catering menu (vegetarian options are clearly displayed in green). 
https://schoolgrid.co.uk/ 
 
If your child has any allergy/intolerance and you have not already informed Herts 
Catering, please contact them via www.hcl.co.uk 
 
Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
School Office 
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